
 

 
 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s) of ________________________________. 

 

Your child has been selected to participate in the Targeted Learning tutoring sessions. The goal is to 

provide targeted literacy and math instruction to students who are partially proficient or minimally 

proficient according to AzMERIT.  

 

The Tucson Unified School District is committed to helping your son/daughter perform at their 

highest potential on the State assessments. The Targeted Learning course offers students with a small 

learning environment that is focused on test-taking strategies and customized lessons/activities that 

directly support students’ understanding of the question types and test structure they will experience 

on the AzMERIT assessments.  

 

Students selected for this course have shown positive decision-making skills, have good attendance 

and good classroom/school behavior. The Targeted Learning Sessions are scheduled to take place 

from January 8, 2018 through March 29, 2018 before and/or after school, 1 hour each day 4 days a 

week.  

 

As parents and guardians, you are in a unique position to encourage and motivate your child to do 

his/her best on these tests. Working together, and ensuring students attend the sessions are extremely 

important.  

 

At this time my child: 

ƑWILL participate in Target Learning Sessions 

ƑWILL NOT participate in Target Learning Sessions 

_________________________ ____________________________________ _____________ 

  Parent Name(Printed) Parent Signature Date 

 

 


